From: Wesley Miller

To: SENR Exhibits
Subject: Oppose Costly Cap-and-Trade Bill
Date: Thursday, January 16, 2020 8:50:09 PM

Dear Chair Dembrow,

The cap and trade Bill will increase the already high taxes which Oregon natural resource producers (farmers, tree
farmers and fishermen) are charged for being in Oregon. Whether or not it will reduce carbon emissions, the
reduction will be insignificant to the world level of greenhouse gases. It will likely only force production to less
efficient areas which produce more GHGs. Therefore | STRONGLY OPPOSE THIS LEGISLATION.

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Wesley Miller
29334 Lakeside Dr
Corvallis, OR 97333
wrm@proaxis.com



